
The School of Criminal Justice is now accepting applications 

for the Fall 2019 MSU First Line Supervision Training. 

Tuition cost is $1300. Includes meals and lodging for 3 days of retreat as well as break  
refreshments for 4 classroom days at the Eaton County Sheriff’s Office, all handouts and  
access to D2L—MSU’s online learning management system.  
 
For more information please contact Captain Phil Langmeyer at 248-568-2553 or by email at 
plangmeyer@bloomfieldtwp.org, or visit http://cj.msu.edu/programs/first-line-supervisor-course/. 
 
The course is MCOLES approved for 302 funds and SNC approved for 911 dispatch training 
funds. 
 

 - Learning is driven by reality based work problems 
 - Participants work in collaborative learning groups 
 - High facilitator to student ratio 1:6 
 - Blended interactive learning 

MSU First Line Supervision Training Facilitators 

Captain Phillip Langmeyer, Bloomfield Township Police Department; Cindy Herfert, Lieutenant 
(Retired) Flint Police Department; Lieutenant Rick Grillo Meridian Township Police Department;     
Sergeant Jeremy Herfert, Lapeer County Sheriff’s Office and June Werdlow-Rogers (retired) DEA 
SAC  

This 80-hour course will begin Monday, September 16, 2019  with 3 days instruction in a retreat     
setting. Learners are required to stay on location.  This is followed by 3 days of facilitated distance 
learning on September 24 - 26, 2019, and 4 days of classroom instruction on October 1 - 4, 2019 at 
the Eaton County Sheriff’s Office in Charlotte, MI.  
 
          September 16 - 18, 2019 Retreat 
          September 24 - 26, 2019 Distance Learning 
          October 1 - 4, 2019 Classroom Learning 
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